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Dear Parents/ Carers,   

We are delighted to announce the dates for the 2022, Year 6, Stanley Head Outdoor Education 
residential.  
 

Monday, 17th October – Friday, 21st October 2022. 
  
The children will have the opportunity to embark on a fun- filled week of team building activities that will 
provide them with invaluable life skills such as resilience, co-operation and independence.  The arranged 
programme will provide a mix of activities including climbing, bushcraft, high ropes, archery, map skills 
expeditions and much more. During their stay, the children will be sleeping in dormitories. 
We know that this experience will have a positive impact on the children’s progress and wellbeing.  
 
 The cost to school for the week is £165 per child, however, the governors want all children to gain from 
this valuable experience and have therefore planned to maintain the subsidy from school to reduce the 
cost of the week to you even more this year. Therefore, the parental contribution for this year is £65.00. 
If you are in receipt of free school meals, or have been at any point in the last six years and your child 
receives the Pupil Premium it further reduces the cost to £35.00. (If you think that you may be entitled to free 

school meals please ask the school office for an application form, we will ensure that you know if your child is already 

eligible). 
 
Please confirm that your child will be joining this activity by signing and returning the permission slip 
below by Monday, 25th April 2022 with a £20.00 deposit paid onto ParentPay, to secure your child’s 
place. 
This activity is extra to the topic educational visits that your child takes part in each half term.  We hope 

you will benefit from the advance notice, so that you can spread the cost over the next 5 months. 

Payments may be made in instalments and the visit must be fully paid by Friday, 14th October 2022.  You 

can pay using the barcode at the bottom of this letter or via your child’s online ParentPay account. 

Reminder this barcode is unique to your child’s account and is for Stanley Head only.  

A drop in session for parents will be arranged closer to the event so that we can answer any initial queries 

you may have. We will notify you of this date in due course. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully,  

  

Mrs K Peters 

(Headteacher) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Moorpark Junior School,  

Park Road,  

Burslem,  

Stoke-on-Trent,  

Staffordshire,  

ST6 1EL.  

Tel: 01782 234440. 

Email: moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
YEAR 6 STANLEY HEAD OUTDOOR EDUCATION RESIDENTIAL – October 2022. 
 
CHILD’S NAME: __________________________________ CLASS: ___________________  
I have read the information sheet and understand the nature of the activities and confirm my child will be 
joining the residential activity week at Stanley Head. I accept that if my child does not behave responsibly 
they may be asked to leave the Centre and it is my duty to make arrangements for their immediate return 
home.  
 
I have paid my £20.00 my deposit on…. Parentpay / Paypoint     by Monday, 25th April 2022 

I will pay £……………. each week until Friday, 14th October 2022 

Signed: …………………………………………………….................. Date: …………………………..  
(Person with Parental Responsibility)  
Print name of person with Parental Responsibility: …………………………………………………………  

 


